
MINUTES OF THE 

ROREST HILL 

NEIGHBORHOOD 

ASOCIATION MEETING 

June 10. 2009 

Held at Forest Hill Presbyterian Church 

4401 Forest Hill Avenue, Richmond, Virginia 

Minutes taken by Robley Jones per request of 

Madam President.   Secretary Hamrick could not 

attend. 

MINUTES President Grace LeRose called the meeting to order 

at 7:02 p.m. 

The May minutes were not adopted.  Though they 

had been submitted in a timely manner, they had not 

been posted for review. 

 

The Treasurer’s Report was received and there was a 

reported cash balance of $11,992. 

 

Peter Hubbell moved the creation of a two year 

membership fee at the rate of $25.  Zak Sheldon 

seconded the motions and after debate the motion 

passed on a vote of 19-Y and 0-N 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:55 p.m. 

MEETING NOTES  

Membership Report See motion above related to membership dues. 

4TH District Update The Honorable Kathy Graziano reported on the lake 

project and the farmer’s market.  She cautioned 

market attendees to mind and clean up after their 

dogs and parents to watch their children at the 

market.   

Social Committee Bernard Casey reported that the June 6 yard sale was 

highly successful.  Good Shepherd raised 

approximately $1000. Diversity Thrift provided a 

truck for unsold items at sale’s end. 

 

The Brian Jones Quartet will play on June 14 from 6 

to 8 PM. 

 

The Forest Hill flag was displayed and is available 

for purchase. 

 

The House Tour will take place on 9/20/09.  Nine 



houses will be offered for tour.  Assistance is needed 

with ad sales for the brochure. 

Neighborhood Watch 

Committee 

Shannon Taylor reported on the neighborhood 

cleanup that occurred on the North side of Forest 

Hill Avenue. 

 

Further information regarding the dog attacks on 

neighborhood cats was presented. 

 

She said the Neighborhood Watch vest is available 

for volunteers to wear.  

 

John A. O’Kleasky, Jr., was present and indicated 

that he has had discussions with the owners of the 

Forest Restaurant and the Locker Room to try to 

reduce problems in that area.  He mentioned that 

that citizens can call 311 with non-emergency 

requests.  The 311 line hours are 7 AM to 7 PM. 

 

FHNA will be teaming with Woodland Heights to 

provide gang awareness training as part of the 8/4 

National Night Out. 

 

 

Park Improvement 

Committee (PIC) 

Robley Jones urged members to sign up to be 

volunteers at the July 19th Sunday and the Park With 

Friends event.  Volunteers work 2 our shifts between 

noon and 4 PM. 

Announcements Bernard Casey announced the cancellation of the 

July 8 Historic Designation forum.  President LeRose 

agreed to include Historic Designation on the next 

meeting agenda. 

 

The 43rd Street Festival will be on 9/19 from 9 AM to 

Noon. 

 


